
 

January 28, 2025 

ACTION REQUIRED: Pre-Book 

Your 2025-2026 VFC Flu Vaccine 

by February 3! 

  
Dear VFC Provider,  

 

If you have not done so already, pre-book flu vaccine for the upcoming 2025-2026 
season by Monday, February 3, 2025. After that, the VFC Flu Pre-book will no longer be 
available on your myCAvax account. This is your ONLY chance to let the VFC Program 
know which flu vaccine is your preferred product and the number of doses you need next 
season.  If your practice does not pre-book and provide us your brand preference, the 
VFC program will allocate doses based on available supply. After VFC Flu Pre-book is 
closed, any requests to change your brand preference or allocated product will not be 
accommodated.  

 

Helpful Tips to Complete 2025-2026 VFC Flu Vaccine Pre-book: 

 

• Save time by gathering required information ahead of time and completing the 
Pre-book Worksheet in advance.  

• For more details about the 2025-2026 VFC Flu Vaccine Pre-Book process, please 
refer to the communication sent on January 16, 2025. 

 

If you have any questions, please call the VFC Customer Service Center at 
myVFCvaccines@cdph.ca.gov or call 877-243-8832 (877-2GET-VFC). If your clinic has 
been affected by ongoing wildfires or power outages and will not be able to pre-book 
2025-2026 flu vaccine prior to the February 3 due date, please reach out to the VFC 
Program for assistance.  

 

Thank you and your staff for your efforts in submitting your pre-book in a timeline 
manner. This process will determine the California VFC Program’s overall flu vaccine 

https://mycavax.cdph.ca.gov/s/
https://eziz.org/assets/docs/IMM-1454.pdf
https://eziz.org/assets/docs/Memo/2025Jan16_FluVaccine-Pre-Book.pdf
mailto:myVFCvaccines@cdph.ca.gov


need and the amount of each flu vaccine product (by brand) to support VFC provider 
vaccination efforts for the entire 2025-2026 influenza season.  

 

Enclosures: 

• Flu Pre-book Worksheet (IMM-1454) 

• Prebooking Seasonal Vaccines myCAvax Job-Aid 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

California Department of Public Health, Immunization Branch 
Vaccines for Children (VFC) Program 
850 Marina Bay Parkway 
Richmond, CA 94804 

Phone: 877-2GET-VFC (877-243-8832) 
Fax: 877-FAXX-VFC (877-329-9832) 
Email: MyVFCVaccines@cdph.ca.gov 
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